

NOTICE

CHANGES TO BALDWIN COUNTY VOTING PRECINCTS

In accordance with applicable Alabama Law, please be informed that the Baldwin County Commission, during its September 30, 2020, emergency special meeting, approved a temporary relocation of the voting place for Voting Precinct 49, as follows:

TEMPORARY RELOCATION OF VOTING PLACE

The voting Precinct No. 49 (Fairhope East) has been temporarily relocated from the Fairhope Avenue Baptist Church to the Homestead Village of Fairhope (Ballroom), located at 924 Plantation Boulevard, Fairhope, Alabama.

This is a temporary relocation for the November 3, 2020, General Election only.

New voting cards will be mailed to the affected registered voters of the voting precinct listed above.

Should you have any questions, please contact Baldwin County Administrator, Wayne Dyess, at (251) 580-2550 or wayne.dyess@baldwincountyal.gov